
The  Port  of  Pittsburgh
Commission  is  soliciting
proposals  from  qualified
Pittsburgh-area  attorneys  to
provide general legal services
to the Commission. Interested
parties  can  email
mike@portpitt.com  for  RFP
details.  Proposals  will  be
received at the Commission’s
office 4955 Steubenville Pike,
Suite  220,  Pittsburgh,  Pa
15205 until 12:00PM March 3,
2025.


